
Mass for Young People

The parish youth group SHYNE extends a special invitation to all young people to attend Mass on Sunday 5th December
at 6.30 pm in the Church of St John the Baptist. It will be a powerful expression of faith and an opportunity to pray for the
intentions of young people. All members of the parish community are welcome.
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